
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 10th March 2022 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 
 
 
Comic Relief is on Friday 18th March. I will be working with our Ambassadors across 
school and our House Captains to decorate the school in hilarious (to be confirmed!) 
jokes and tongue twisters for the day. Our children will also enjoy a ‘Red Nose and 
Spoon’ race, as per The One Show’s Owain Wyn Evans and Angellica Bell’s ‘ultimate 
race’.  
 
Comic Relief is a charity that helps people live free from poverty, violence and 
discrimination and includes funding organisations that are supporting people right now in 
Ukraine, and those attempting to cross the border. We will not be collecting donations in 
school this year, but the link to donate to Comic Relief is here. I am looking forward to 
hearing our best jokes! 
 
We also have Neurodiversity Celebration Week on the horizon (week beginning 21st 
March), which celebrates the contributions to society of individuals with several 
neurodiversities, such as Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD), dyslexia and Down’s 
Syndrome, and is of special significance to our school. On Monday 21st March, children 
are invited to wear their loudest socks (mismatched or colourful), or perhaps these 
fundraising #LotsOfSocks to raise money for World Down Syndrome Day. Assemblies 
across the week in school will focus on neurodiverse people who have positively 
influenced our lives, such as Hans Christian Andersen, Greta Thunberg, Alan Turing and 
John Lennon.  

I look forward to these two important awareness and celebratory days in school.  

 

With best wishes,  

 

 

Jamie Stuttard,  
Principal 

 
 

 

here
https://lotsofsocks.worlddownsyndromeday.org/
https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

